Friday, April 11, 2025 at 12:19:52 Eastern Daylight Time

Subject: 2025 Annual Inspection Agreements

Date: Monday, March 31, 2025 at 4:30:53 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From: Steve Palmer

To: Bristol Town Administrator

Attachments: 2025 Wastewater Agreement.pdf, 2025 Fire Station Agreement.pdf, Landfill Insp. Agreement 2025.pdf

Good afternoon lan. I’'m lining up the annual inspections which need to be done during the month
of April. Valerie would always ask for a formal agreement each year so the Selectboard had an
opportunity to review/approve. I’m approaching this with the same mindset.

I have not changed the proposed costs, just revised the dates to reflect 2025 and obviously
swapped your name for Valerie’s. Let me know if you want to discuss or have any questions?

Thank you.

Steve

Steven L. Palmer, P.E.
President, VTM Engineering, PLC
2941 Shelburne Falls Road
Hinesburg, Vermont 05461
Telephone: (802) 233-7531

Email: spalmer@vtmengineering.com
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